
From: Patel, Swati
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/7/2012 1:25:23 PM

Subject: Budget

Let me know when you both have a few minutes to talk about a budget personnel issue I’m dealing with.  Thanks.
 
Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor.South Carolina
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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